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Mohawk sponsors local bowl-a-thon 

MILFORD, Del. – The Greater Milford Boys & Girls Club held their annual Bowl-a-Thon 

on Friday, March 10, 2017. Mohawk Electrical Systems, Inc. sponsored this year’s 

event as done in years past. 

The bowl-a-thon is held annually to raise money for the local chapter of the Boys & Girls 

Club. The event features unlimited bowling, silent auction and red pin prizes for strikes 

thrown at red pins. All proceeds from this event directly benefit the children in the 

Greater Milford Boys & Girls Club. 

Scott Welch, president of Mohawk, is happy to see his employee participate in a great 

cause. “This is one local event that entices employees to participate while also 

supporting the community,” said Welch, “we plan to sponsor the bowl-a-thon in years to 

come.” 

The event was held Friday, March 10, 2017 at the Milford Bowling Lanes on N. DuPont 

Hwy in Milford, Del. The event ran from 5:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. To learn more about 

events held by the Boys & Girls Club and how you can participate, visit their 

website: www.bgclubs.org. 
 

https://www.bgclubs.org/

